
 

 
 
November 10, 2020 
 
Dear 6th Grade Families, 
 
We would like to introduce and welcome Mr. Christopher Dimitriou as the new 6th Grade Social Studies teacher for Brass 
Castle School. Mr. Dimitriou was approved at last night’s Board of Education meeting.  He is a graduate of Albright 
College, earning a Bachelor of Arts in History and Social Studies Instruction Certification. Mr. Dimitriou is certificated as a 
Teacher of Social Studies and Special Education.   
 
Mr. Dimitriou started meeting and instructing his students, today. We are looking forward to Mr. Dimitriou sharing his 
love of history, while also building a strong foundational knowledge base of history with our students. As always, please 
don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Dimitriou, at any time, regarding your child’s progress at: cdimitriou@washtwpsd.org or 
908-689-1188. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Jessica L. Garcia 
Brass Castle Principal 
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